
 

   

 
Smithdon High School 
Mr J Hirst 
Headteacher 
Downs Road, Hunstanton 
Norfolk  PE36 5HY 
Telephone: 01485 534541  
e-mail:  office@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
website:  www.smithdonhigh.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ref:  SCh/LT 
 
19 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
For the final weeks of this term, staff in several subjects have prepared a series of Year 9 lessons to 
specifically deliver new content prior to the end of term. This will be supplemented by weekly online 
feedback sessions where staff will go through answers to questions and students will have the opportunity 
to ask questions about the work that they are doing. 
 
A full timetable of the online sessions, which start on Monday 22 June can be found below. Unless 
specified, sessions are open to everyone studying the subject. Prior to the session, students will be 
emailed an invitation to the meeting. When accepting the invite, the meeting will be added to student 
Google calendars.  They click on the Google Meet link to join the meeting either through their calendar or 
from the original email. There will always be two members of staff present at any session.  
 
Students do not have to have their webcam switched on to listen to the session. Students can use their 
webcam at the session, however, if they would rather keep their camera switched off, they can still listen 
to the feedback and view presentations on the screen. When staff are presenting material, students will be 
asked to turn their microphones off. 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9am to 10am     Health and 
Social Care 
 

10am to 11am  Maths Set 3 
Mrs Evans 

PE 
 

Art 
 

Geography 
 

11am to 12pm  German 
 

RE 
 

English 
 

 

1pm to 2pm   
 

Maths Set 2 
Mr Towle 

ICT 
 

Science 
 

2pm to 3pm History Drama   DT 

 
I hope that students will find these sessions useful.  Given the in-school provision that is currently being 
planned, it is likely that this timetable will change in the following weeks, if this is the case, a new timetable 
will be issued. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Chapman 
 

Mr S Chapman 

Leadership Team 
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